
Pathways Committee 
September 21, 2011 

Minutes 
  
Members present: Jim Eisenhower, George Vanderheiden, Gene Solod, Kathy Barnard 
  
Jim Eisenhower called the meeting to order at 5:00PM. 
  
The August 17th minutes were corrected as follows: The 3rd paragraph should be corrected to 

indicate we have $7,100 (not $71,000) in receivables. 
  
There was discussion about the bridges on the new bike trails at Sewall Wood.  They are 

slippery.  There may be the need for additional signage or modifications to the bridges.  Jim will 

discuss possible modifications with Rob Houseman and Steve Flagg. 
  
Gene reported that the Lakes Region Conservation Trust Steward Committee met at Sewall 

Woods today. 
  
Jim reported that Rob Houseman will oversee trail maintenance and will establish trail crews to 

do work as needed.  Jim Eisenhower will submit a list of people interested in helping with trail 

maintenance to Rob.  Ethan Hipple will also assist at Abenaki. 
  
There was a brief discussion regarding the trail opening event which was well attended and a 

successful event. 
  
Jim Eisenhower reported he will be out of Town for the next few months.  It was decided that 

the Committee will schedule meetings as needed. 
  
There was a discussion about future projects.  It was decided that the Committee needs to first 

evaluate the usage of the new trails prior to discussion of additional trails. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 5:30PM. 
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